
 

June 19, 2017 

 
Road Closure: Old Placentia Road  

The Hockey Night in Canada PlayOn 4on4 street hockey tournament is taking place on 

Old Placentia Road on Saturday, June 24 and Sunday, June 25. As a result, Old 

Placentia Road, between Ruth Avenue and Smallwood Drive, will be closed from 9:30 

a.m. on Thursday, June 22 to 9:00 p.m. on Sunday, June 25. The Ruth Avenue and 

Smallwood Drive intersections of Old Placentia Road will remain open. 
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